
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 505 (HB 504) 2025 Regular Session Coates

Prior law prohibited a tanker truck with a water capacity of 1,000 gallons or more from
transporting liquefied petroleum gas until it was registered with the Liquefied Petroleum Gas
Commission and an annual registration fee of $50 was paid.

New law changes the annual registration fee in prior law from $50 to up to $100 from Aug.
1, 2025, to Jul. 31, 2030, and $150 thereafter.

Effective August 1, 2025.

(Amends R.S. 40:1849(B))


